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Jan:

We will follow your advice regarding when to speak up. 

Food for thought…

Most of AGA membership probably not decoupled

For us… A few issues regarding impacts of not including small furnaces.

- relationship with CEC

- relationship with CPUC

- impacts on ZNE

- impacts on climate change

- loss of savings for multi-family and low income more generally

-  RENs

- one time, or is the expectation to align with AGA going forward

        Aligning with AGA probably on everything means we should get out of the gas efficiency
business from a standards viewpoint

Thank you.

Pat Eilert
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